
 

Week of June 3rd - June 6th  
The Principal’s Desk 
 

Dear Trailblazer Family, 

  

A BIG THANK YOU to all of you for your support throughout the 2018 - 2019 

school year.  We have seen many different things happen in our community 

this year, and through them all, we have persevered.  The main reason for the 

success we have had this year is LOVE.  Love is the constant thing that bridges 

all things. 

  

Summer is a time to work, play, travel, spend time with family, but most 

importantly, it is a time for REFLECTION.  Time to reflect on our blessings, 

our health, our opportunities, etc. In order to reflect, you have to look back, 

but you do not have to stay back.  Reflection is beneficial because it allows us 

to learn and to grow.  It's in the learning and growing that we become better 

people and together make the world a better place. So, share with me in 

reflecting and loving. I wish all of you a safe and wonderful summer.  

  

Click on this link to complete the ​Online Registration​. (Registration is down 

until June 6 at 5:00 p.m.)  Once PowerSchool has rolled over for the 19-20 

school year, anyone not having registered will not be able to see a schedule. 

Beginning Monday, June 10, we will begin our summer hours of Monday - 

Thursday, 7:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

  

To our Class of 2019, I say best of luck in the future.  Never forget… Once a 

Trailblazer, Always a Trailblazer! 

  

As always, please feel free to call or email me. 

-Kandi Fleming, ECHS Principal 

 

Calendar 
Online registration for HCS 
 
June 5th & 6th - Half Day - 
Dismissal at 11:55 a.m. 
 
June 6th - Last Day of 
School 
 
June 6th - ECHS Graduation 

at CFHS at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 

 

  

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



Tutoring 
No tutoring this week. 

  

 
 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 


